September, 2017
Dear Parents,

As in the past, Harvey Browne Preschool will be offering you the opportunity to have your child’s hearing tested at school.  Graduate students from the University of Louisville Graduate School in Audiology will be conducting the audiological screenings which will include a tympanogram and audiometric screening.   These screenings will take place here at school on October 25 and October 26.  The cost will be $7.00.  I would encourage everyone to take advantage of this excellent opportunity. Children who are in the 2 Day 2 classes are not old enough for this type of screening.

If you would like your child to participate in this screening, please enclose $7.00 in an envelope.  Make checks payable to Harvey Browne Preschool.  On the outside of the envelope, please put your child’s name, teacher’s name and hearing screening and return it to school this week.

Sincerely,

Barbara Bailey

Director  

